
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,
 
Wow! Such a busy week! 

Firstly, thank you to all parents and families that were able to join us and support the children for
their Sports Days this week. The Nursery, EYFS & KS1 and KS2 all enjoyed fabulous weather and
had a great time. The sportsmanship and team spirit were great and everyone had a wonderful
time. Please take a look at our Facebook page for some photos.
 
On Thursday we were privileged to host Dame Vivien Duffield on a visit down from London to our
school. Dame Vivien is the patron of the Clore Duffield Foundation that is providing the funding
next year for our amazing school trips programme. Every child will experience six off site trips
throughout the year at no cost to parents. She was extremely impressed at the programme we had
planned and blown away by the eloquence, good manners and curiosity of our welcoming
committee. Huge shout out to Ava, Lilly, Tacara, Ruben, Blake and Mason all from Year 5 who not
only welcomed and engaged with great maturity with Dame Vivien but also served her a cream tea
which she thoroughly enjoyed 😊 The children were an absolute credit to their families and staff
were bursting with pride at the way they conducted themselves. Super well done to you all.
 
Next week is looking equally exciting with Monday being a Non-Uniform day as a thank you from
the Friends of Pensans to the children and staff for providing prizes for the Rainbow Raffle that we
will be holding on the day of the upcoming Colour Run event on Friday 4  July. We are still hoping
for more Rainbow Raffle contributions with each class having their nominated colour. The children
are encouraged to come in on Monday in their class colour.

th

 
It is also the run up to Mazey weekend – the best weekend of the year in Penzance! You have
already received information regarding details but just as a reminder we are in the 1.00p.m parade
meeting at the top of Morrab Road. We are asking EYFS children and Key stage 2 children to dress
up as Pirates and KS1 children to dress in blues and greens to represent the sea. Please can you
respond to the letter sent out last week asap. You will see our magnificent Kraken very soon now!
 
I hope you have all enjoyed the sunshine this weekend and fingers crossed for the same for the
Golowan Festival 2025.
 

Niki Ambrose
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from Year 5 who not only welcomed and engaged with great

maturity with Dame Vivien but also served her a cream tea which
she thoroughly enjoyed 😊 The children were an absolute credit
to their families and staff were bursting with pride at the way
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THE CLASS OF 2025THE CLASS OF 2025THE CLASS OF 2025



Cape All of Cape
For participating in Sports Day so

positively

Gwithian
All of

Gwithian
For their super behaviour on trip

to St. Michael’s Mount

Godrevy Teddy 
For always trying his best, his

kindness and always brining a big
smile to the classroom every day.

Porthcurno Emily
For her increased focus and

participation in lessons.

Porthmeor
All of

Porthmeor
For taking part and having an

amazing Sports Day!

Porthminster Lottie F
For her positive attitude in all areas of

her learning this week. We are SO proud
of you!

Polzeath Evelyn and
Millie-Mae

For their participation and
determination during Sports Day

and the practices.

Sennen Leighton

For a huge improvement in
behaviour and maturity. He has
made a real effort to listen and

help adults out.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 16th June 2025 -
Friday 20  June 2025th

1st Place: Porthmeor 100 %  

2nd Place: Godrevy 97.22 % 

3rd Place: Sennen 95.16%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast
Club Children and you will be charged accordingly.
This will happen to ensure that we are safeguarding

all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Monday 23  June: NON-UNIFORM DAYrd

Saturday 28  June: Mazey Day Parade(1.00p.m)th

Friday 4  July: The Ultimate Colour Runth

Friday 18  July: End of Term (1:00pm)th









At Pensans, we like to support and 
raise awareness of local businesses 
and put the unity into community.
This week we would like to put a 

spotlight
on Penzance Taxis who offer a positive,

friendly and efficient taxi service 
and support our school and wider

community.


